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Health and Environment Committee

From: Lauren Brown 
Sent: Wednesday, 13 January 2021 11:42 AM
To: Health and Environment Committee
Subject: Public Health Extension Bill

Categories: Submission

Hi. My name is Lauren Brown.  
I am writing to express my strict opposition to Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring 
Provisions) Amendment Bill 2020. I do not believe extending emergency powers to the chief health officer 
is in the best interest of the Australian public and strongly oppose it. 

Thank you. 
Lauren Brown 
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